Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunninghan	n water quality
Darlene Vales < Mon 3/13/2023 6:36 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	
Dear Agenda Desk,	
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that wa located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to h the path towards improved water quality.	Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds	dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Darlene Vales

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water q	uality
Marilyn Moriah Manuel < Mon 3/13/2023 6:40 AM To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	
Dear Agenda Desk,	
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously	y committed to improving water quality at

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Marilyn Moriah Manuel

riease don't take away funding for Lake Cumingham water qu	aiity
Sylvia Jefferson <	
Mon 3/13/2023 6:42 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	

Please don't take away funding for Lake Compingham water guality

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Sylvia Jefferson

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality	
elena nelson < Mon 3/13/2023 6:44 AM Tan A para da da da	
To: Agendadesk < [You don't often get email from https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	
Dear Agenda Desk,	
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that wa located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to h the path towards improved water quality.	Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, elena nelson

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham	water quality
Rosemary Ramirez < Mon 3/13/2023 6:45 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Rosemary Ramirez

, ,	
Sandi Strouse < Mon 3/13/2023 6:56 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from	Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]	-
[External Email]	
Dear Agenda Desk,	
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was prolocated in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cuboating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have	nningham is so degraded that swimming and even

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

the path towards improved water quality.

Sincerely, Sandi Strouse

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality	
Antonia Rodríguez < Mon 3/13/2023 7:05 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	
Dear Agenda Desk,	
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake 6 boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have the path towards improved water quality.	Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds of abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this fur	·

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Antonia Rodríguez

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham	water quality
Brian Tremaine <	
Mon 3/13/2023 7:10 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from	Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]	
[External Email]	

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Brian Tremaine

,	
Matt Roben <	
Mon 3/13/2023 7:36 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from	Learn why this is impo
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]	
[External Email]	

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Dear Agenda Desk,

I truly hope you will strongly consider protecting the following funds. I grew up in San Jose and when I moved to Chicago in 2003 I could not believe that the river was so polluted you were not allowed to swim in or touch it! Not would you want to. Two years ago I moved back and am a resident of the East Foothills.

Finding out the same has happened to Lake Cunningham is upsetting and knowing that there is money earmarked for this is the responsible way to fix this issue.

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Matt Roben



\*\*\*

774

774

774

. .

n.

rs.

n.



\*\*\*

774

774

774

. .

n.

rs.

n.

FW: Lissa Oros 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:44 AM
To: Agendadesk <

From: District 5 United 
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 7:41 PM

To: City Clerk 
District2 
District3

District 6

District7 
District8 
District9

District10 
District1 
The Office of Mayor Matt

Subject: Lissa Oros 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

[External Email]

# Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

### Please clean up the lake.

I ask that you not shift the \$3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the City to **begin a path to improved water quality** at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish dieoffs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.

Lissa Oros 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk <
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message From: <
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:00 PM To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely, Fany Arriaga
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Carlos M DaSilva 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:44 AM
To: Agendadesk <

From: District 5 United < **Sent:** Friday, March 10, 2023 8:32 PM To: City Clerk < District2 < District3 District4 < District5 < District 6 District7 < District8 < District9 District 10 < District1 < The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <

Subject: Carlos M DaSilva 95116 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

[External Email]

# Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the \$3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the City to **begin a path to improved water quality** at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish dieoffs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.

Carlos M DaSilva 95116

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

FW: Carla Jackson 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:45 AM

To: Agendadesk <

From: District 5 United < **Sent:** Friday, March 10, 2023 10:48 PM To: City Clerk < District2 < District3 District4 < District5 < District 6 District7 < District8 < District9 District 10 < District1 < The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <

Subject: Carla Jackson 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

[External Email]

## Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the \$3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the City to **begin a path to improved water quality** at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish dieoffs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.

Carla Jackson 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:45 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 3:18 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Sandra Bryant This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:45 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 6:03 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely,

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Minerva Diaz

FW: Rachel Goehner 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:46 AM

To: Agendadesk <

From: District 5 United < Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 7:28 AM To: City Clerk < District2 < District3 District4 < District5 < District 6 District7 < District8 < District9 District 10 < District1 < The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <

Subject: Rachel Goehner 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

[External Email]

# Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

As a resident of East San Jose, I implore the City Council to invest in our local resources for our current residents of the community, for future residents and for those who may venture to visit our community. It seems that by neglecting a resource now would not only reflect a decline in the interest of our region but I also suspect it would only cost more to revitalize our local resources in the future. Do not neglect us and do not neglect our community. Be a voice, be a force, be understanding, of our needs in East San Jose.

Thank you,

#### Rachel Goehner

I ask that you not shift the \$3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the City to **begin a path to improved water quality** at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish dieoffs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.

Rachel Goehner 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

--

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted	d sources.

FW: Sean Goehner 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:46 AM

To: Agendadesk <

From: District 5 United < Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 9:23 AM To: City Clerk < District2 < District3 District4 < District5 < District 6 District7 < District8 < District9 District 10 < District1 < The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <

Subject: Sean Goehner 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

[External Email]

# Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the \$3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the City to **begin a path to improved water quality** at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish dieoffs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.

Sean Goehner 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:46 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: < Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 9:25 AM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Cha Mayne Marciel
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water	er quality
Maristella Tapia < Mon 3/13/2023 7:46 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at
[External Email]	

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Maristella Tapia

FW: William Derek Grasty 95127 - Policy 5-1, Use a City-led Community Engagement Process



From: District 5 United <
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 11:14 AM

To: District2 < District3 < District4

District5 < District 6 < District7

District8 < District9 < District 10

The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan < City Clerk

Subject: William Derek Grasty 95127 - Policy 5-1, Use a City-led Community Engagement Process

[External Email]

Dear City Council,

I join 1,100+ community members in urging you to use a city-led community engagement process for any development of areas zoned Private Recreation and Open Space, including the 114 acre Pleasant Hills Golf Course site.

Dear City Council,

Please respect the residents of San José. Allow city-led community engagement for development of areas zoned private recreation and open space.

We the people, should have input in what happens in our community. Respect us as residents, tax payers and citizens. Thank you.

Use a city-driven and very robust community engagement and visioning process like you are doing for sites a fraction of the size. The city and community should drive that process, not the developer. Please also ensure any future plans for this site include dedication of a significant percentage of the site for public open space.

William Derek Grasty 95127

\_\_

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

Community Working Together

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk <
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: < Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 2:15 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Edith Ochoa
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

rw. Please don't take away funding for take Cunningham water quality
City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:46 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: <
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 2:46 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
IT. dame of Eura (I)
[External Email]
Door City Clark City Clark
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
ocated in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.
the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
D Vasquez
D vasquez
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.
This message is norm outside the city chian system. Do not open links of attachments from unituated sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:46 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 3:22 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Azucena Nava

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:47 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 4:28 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Matthew Burrows This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:47 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 6:05 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, **Nivia Simoes** 

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:47 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 9:34 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Richard Tejeda

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:47 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 9:11 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Robert Reese

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:22 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Kristin Galindo This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

rw: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningnam water quality
City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:26 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
New death often act and if there
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]
The particular of the particul
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Natalie Goolsby
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:40 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Diana Luna Lozada This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:40 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Maritza Luna Lozada

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:40 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Iriana Luna Lozada

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:47 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Angel Velazquez This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:48 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:51 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Talia Tarolli

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 1:54 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alejandro Martinez

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message From:
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:03 PM To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a particulated in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Stephanie Figueroa
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

rw: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningnam water quality
City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message From: <
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:04 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
abandon your communent to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Aariel Perez
This massage is from outside the City email quetam. Do not our all live and the description of the control of the control of the city of the control of the city o
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:04 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Marcos Murillo

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: <pre>Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:05 PM</pre>
To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely, Jairo Quintana
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:09 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Rufino Hernandez This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:10 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Jasmine Muniz

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:49 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 2:30 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Angelo Romano sr

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 3:14 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Matt Alonso This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Esther Chew 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM

To: Agendadesk <

From: District 5 United <
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 3:24 PM

To: City Clerk < District2 < District3

District 6

District 7 District 8 District 9

District 10 < Distri

Subject: Esther Chew 95127 - Agenda Item 3.5, 3/14/23, Measure T's water quality funding: Lake Cunningham

[External Email]

## Dear San Jose City Council

I am writing to you regarding an environmental equity issue. Do not shift funding that would allow the city to take a step toward improved water quality at Lake Cunningham. Further delaying any action would be a continued injustice.

I ask that you not shift the \$3.2 million in funding previously designated for water quality improvement that would allow the City to **begin a path to improved water quality** at Lake Cunningham. This 50-acre open space is a vital resource for all San Jose residents and especially those in East San Jose. After years of deteriorating water quality and major fish dieoffs, the lake was closed down, taking away open space and unmatched recreational activities for families in East San José and residents of all ages. Our families deserve more access to open space, not less. Our families deserve investments in water quality improvements. Our families deserve nearby access to recreational activities. Now is the time to begin working toward improved water quality, not time to shift these funds to potential construction projects or other potential uses.

Esther Chew 95127

You may not use my contact information for any purpose other than to respond to my concern regarding the topic listed above, nor may you share my address with any other organization(s) or individual(s).

This mail was sent on behalf of a San Jose resident via District 5 United

**Community Working Together** 

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 3:59 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Rachel Castro

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 4:53 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Grant Granado

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 5:22 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely,

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Katelyn Cheng

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 6:50 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely,

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Sherrie Escamilla Escamilla

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk <
Mon 3/13/2023 7:50 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: <
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 7:10 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincoroly
Sincerely, Jane Iverson
Suite iversori
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

City Clerk <
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: Sunday, March 12, 2023 7:41 PM
To: City Clerk <
Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
I grew up in east San José. Going to lake Cunningham was part of my youth. Grown and with children of my own now, i take
them there for exercise and play time. Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham
is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity
addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
abandon your communent to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Geraldine Negrete
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:51 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 8:06 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at yet another local lake. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and boating are prohibited. Residents of San Jose deserve to have recreational lakes, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. All of our lakes, rivers, and reservoirs are crap... Cunningham, Vasona, Lexington, Calero, Guadalupe, Almaden... I'm afraid I'd get cancer from swimming or boating or eating a fish from any one of them. Please make them all safe for humans again. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Loria Kutch This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:51 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 11:16 PM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk,

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Maria Elena Lanot

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:51 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:36 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Darlene Vales This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk <
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: < Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:39 AM
To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Marcus Smith
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:51 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:40 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Marilyn Moriah Manuel This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:51 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:40 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Mario Guzman

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:51 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:43 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Sylvia Jefferson

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:44 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, elena nelson

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:45 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Rosemary Ramirez

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:49 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Valerie Lee This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:57 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Sandi Strouse

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality		
Mary Kelly < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM  To: Agendadesk <		
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at	
[External Email]		
[External Ernall]		
Dear Agenda Desk,		

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Mary Kelly

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:00 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, RAM V APPALARAJU

City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM	
To: Agendadesk <	
Original Message From: <	
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:05 AM	
To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality	
[You don't often get email from https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]	earn why this is important at
[External Email]	
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,	
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously commodities to the community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity a the path towards improved water quality.	o degraded that swimming and even
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to enviable abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using i	
Thank you for your consideration.	
Sincerely, Antonia Rodríguez	
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachn	nents from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:52 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:10 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Brian Tremaine This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:53 AM
To: Agendadesk <
Original Message
From: < Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:19 AM
To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality
[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
[External Email]
Dear City Clerk City Clerk,
As a resident who has spent many days at Lake Cunningham park I know the value and worth of the lake. Please spend this funding on water quality protection, as promised, rather than allocating it to construction projects instead.
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely, Kieran Alcumbrac
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:53 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:22 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Ann Monroe

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:53 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:36 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, I truly hope you will strongly consider protecting the following funds. I grew up in San Jose and when I moved to Chicago in 2003 I could not believe that the river was so polluted you were not allowed to swim in or touch it! Not would you want to. Two years ago I moved back and am a resident of the East Foothills. Finding out the same has happened to Lake Cunningham is upsetting and knowing that there is money earmarked for this is the responsible way to fix this issue. Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Matt Roben This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:53 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:46 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Maristella Tapia

FW: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality City Clerk < Mon 3/13/2023 7:53 AM To: Agendadesk < ----Original Message----From: Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:52 AM To: City Clerk < Subject: Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] [External Email] Dear City Clerk City Clerk, Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Mary Kelly

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality		
Lynn Buck < Mon 3/13/2023 7:59 AM		
To: Agendadesk <		
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at	
[External Email]		
Dear Agenda Desk,		
Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.		
This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.		

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Lynn Buck

Please don't take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality		
Bobbi Coleman < Mon 3/13/2023 7:59 AM		
To: Agendadesk <		
[You don't often get email from <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a> ]	Learn why this is important at	
[External Email]		

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the \$3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This \$3.2M is the last remnant of the \$50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Barbara Coleman

Sincerely, Bobbi Coleman